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The City of Gallup has closed its Customer Care Department until Jan. 20 due to unforeseen
circumstances.

  

Customers may submit their utility payments on the city's online payment portal at
https://utilities.gallupnm.gov or by telephone at (505) 726-4218. Payments for building permits
will be processed at the City Clerk's Office.

  

Please call (505) 726-6138 for any questions regarding utility bills and payments.
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